6 both

Mr. E. Edsel Moore
Division of Environmental Services
Commonwealth of Kentucky
Department of Health
275 East Main Street
Frankfort, Kentucky 40601

Dear Edsel:

Ross Koeser has forwarded to this office your letter of July 6 and the accompanying final draft of the proposed Kentucky Consumer Product Safety Law.

Although we are unable to officially comment on the proposed legislation, we will keep the draft on file and we look forward to learning of further developments regarding the proposed law.

Sincerely,

Margaret A. Freeston

Attorney

Office of the General Counsel

MAR

bcc: Ross Koeser

gc file
gc chron